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LANE END PARISH COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE PLANNING OPEN SPACES & YOUTH AND COMMUNITY COMMITTEES. 

Held on 20th April 2009 starting at 7:30 pm in the Annex Room of  
Lane End Village Hall 

 

ATTENDANCE:  Councillors Pullen, Detsiny, Fitzpatrick & Stewart.  (Cllr Dunn observing)     
       
CLERK:   Mandy Dunning 
 
 
 

 

Members unanimously confirmed that they were happy to proceed with the meeting in the Annex 
Room because the catch on the lock of the Sycamore Room had been dropped on the inside and 
Council could not access it. This because the Summons read the Sycamore Room.  
 
1) Apologies: To receive apologies and to approve reasons for absence.  

Apologies received from Cllr Coulter as he is on holiday at present and Cllr Wright due to her 
resignation from Council. 
 

2) Declarations of Interest: 
a) Register of Interests: Councillors are reminded of the need to update their register of 

interests.  
b) To declare any Personal Interests in items on the Agenda and their nature. None made. 
c) To declare any Prejudicial Interests in items on the Agenda and their nature. None made. 

(Councillors with prejudicial interests must leave the room for the relevant items - Code of 
Conduct para 12(2) refers) 
 

3) Planning: 
 
 

a) New Applications – 2. See attached notes  
Comment made to:  Beeches Farm but no objections, No objections to Fern Cottage. 
 

b) Results - 8.  See attached notes  
c) Enforcements – None 

 
 
The Clerk checked outside on numerous occasions for the other Councillors, and Council took a short recess awaiting 
Cllrs Lumbers & Mansell arrival. 
 
 

 

4) Open Spaces Committee: 
 

 

5) Youth & Community Committee:   
 

Cllr Pullen as senior Councillor present deferred items 4 & 5 for attention at a later stage. 
 
 
 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8:15 
 
 

Signed…………………………….  Date………………………………… 
(Chair) 

Note: The meeting 
was recorded to assist 
with the capture of the 
Minutes 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note :  
Cllrs Lumbers & 
Mansell arrived 
after the closure of 
Business.  

 




